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Thank You, Beth! 

After 18 years of 

service, Captain 

Beth Putnam is 

stepping away from 

CTC to pursue her 

family’s aquacul-

ture business. For 

the past two years, 

Beth has been our 

senior captain and 

safety officer. With 

her leadership, 

dedication, and 

professionalism, 

Beth has been a big 

part of keeping this 

company strong. 

While we will miss 

Beth - she leaves 

some big shoes to 

fill - we wish her 

the absolute best in 

her future endeav-

ors.  

Winter Schedule  

Ridership during the winter on CTC’s two late ferries on 

Friday and Saturday nights (10:30/10:45pm) is historical-

ly near zero, and CTC buses meeting these trips are al-

most always empty.  

The CTC Board of Directors has approved implementa-

tion of a winter schedule effective October 11, 2022 

through May 25, 2023.  This winter schedule eliminates 

the 10:30pm/10:45pm ferry, and corresponding bus trips, 

on Friday and Saturday evenings. This will save CTC 

about $10,000 in payroll and fuel costs.   

This decision was made after careful review of passenger 

utilization, both on the ferry and the busses.  Based on 

historically low ridership, the elimination of two under-

utilized trips was deemed a prudent decision by the board 

to help control expenses amid rising operating costs. Ad-

ditionally, removing these virtually unused trips allows 

us to ease some of the staffing challenges we continue to 

experience. CTC anticipates no additional trip reductions 

in its regular schedule.  

 

Congratulations to 

Amanda and Bren-

dan! 

We are very pleased 

to announce that 

Captain Amanda 

Campbell will be 

taking over the posi-

tion of Safety Of-

ficer, responsible for 

maintaining CTC’s 

safety program and 

implementing best 

practices throughout 

our marine opera-

tions. Amanda has 

been with the com-

pany for over ten 

years and brings all 

that experience with 

her. We are also ex-

cited to announce 

that Captain Bren-

dan O’Brien has 

been promoted to 

Marine Operations 

Manager. With dec-

ades of maritime 

experience, Brendan 

will assume respon-

sibility for maritime 

operations including 

managing all boat 

crew staff. 

Please join us in con-

gratulating Amanda 

and Brendan on 

their well-deserved 

promotions! 

Chebeague Transportation Company 

Winter Schedule  

10/11/2022 – May 25, 2023 


